
My name is Kasey Stevens and I serve as the Assistant Director of Alumni Membership and 

Technology at the Marshall University Alumni Association. We are seeking an Ohio state license 

plate for our organization to have Marshall supporters show their love of the Herd on the Ohio 

highways. Next to West Virginia, Ohio is home to the second highest number of alumni in the 

country, with just over 9500 alumni, representing about 10 percent of our active living alumni in 

the United States. We have two active alumni chapters in the state, in Cincinnati and Columbus 

regions. The sale of this plate would benefit our nonprofit organization, and help support the 

mission and vision of Marshall University. We are honored to work with our sister state in the 

capacity and ask that you consider approving this bill. Thank you for your time. 
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